
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CITIZEN ADVISORY
JULY 7, 2014
12:30 P.M. 

Springhill Lake Recreation Center a Designated ‘Cool Spot’ for 
those affected by the air-conditioning outage in Franklin Park 

Apartments 
 
 

The Springhill Lake Recreation Center, 6101 Cherrywood Lane, has been 
designated as a ‘Cool Spot’ for those wanting relief from the heat due to 
the failure of a chiller unit at Franklin Park Apartments. Several hundred 
apartment units have been affected. The center is located at the 
intersection of Springhill Drive and Cherrywood Lane.  
 
At temporary chiller is on the way and should be in place at 
approximately 10:00 P.M. 
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